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Cafeteria Hot Line Specials 
Week of May 13, 2019 

 
Monday  

3-Way Chili Spaghetti $2.25 
Chili Cheese Doritos $2.00 
 
Tuesday  

Taco Salad $2.50 

Loaded Baked Potato $2.25 
 
Wednesday  

Chicken Sandwich Deluxe $2.50 

Chicken Nugget Meal $2.25  
 
Thursday 

Wrap Station $2.50 

(Create Your Own Wrap or Salad) 
 
Friday 

Chicken Chunk Basket $3.00 
Cheesy Pasta Bake $2.25 The Rapid News is a publication of Rapid Run Middle School.  Please do not 

reply to this email.  If you have any questions concerning any information in 

this newsletter, please call Rapid Run Middle School at 467-0300. 

Schedule of Events 
Week of May 13, 2019 

 
Monday   
RRMS DC Trip Departure 
6th Grade Track Day – fitness 
students only 

 
Tuesday  
  
 

Wednesday  
Boys Basketball Meetings – LGI 
during lunch 
 
 

Thursday  
5th Gr visit to RRMS – 9:30-10:30am 
Girls Basketball Meetings – LGI 
during lunch 
 
 

Friday  

Student announcements are shown every day in their first class.  If you 
would like to see the announcements, you can access them online at:                        

RRMS Daily Announcements 
 

7th Grade Team Website Links: Expedition 
Pathfinders 

2018-2019 RRMS Yearbooks 
Yearbooks will be handed out before the end of the year.  If you did not order a 

yearbook and wish to purchase one, there will be a limited number of extra 

books available for sale in the Office ~ first come, first served.  The cost of a 

yearbook is $40.00 

 
 

 
 
 

  
One-stop shopping for your school supplies!! We worked with 
The Write Stuff to organize supply kits again this school year. 
After we provided our official school supply lists, they created 

kits for each grade level that are available for purchase 
at https://www.write-stuff.com/storefront/school/rapidrunms 

and start shopping. 
 

Kits will be delivered directly to your home for free. Free 
shipping to home ends on June 30th and the storefront closes on 
July 12th. Kits will NOT be delivered to school as has been the 

case in previous years. 
For more information, see the flyer below. 
For our official school supply lists, visit:  

RRMS 2019-20 Supply List 
 

 8th Grade Farewell Party 
Please consider helping to make the last day of school a memorable 
one for our 8th Graders!  We will have fun activities planned for them 
but need your help to oversee them. We will need volunteers from 8:00 
am - 11:45 and 12:30 - 2:00.  Look for a sign up to be sent out in the 
next few days but mark your calendars now!  We will also be asking for 
donations of pop and snacks as well. Thank You!! 
 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1_MUoUlU3RoDMM6FTrl9RihntuLH1AHQ2jn-ncaebGU0/edit#slide=id.i0
https://sites.google.com/ohlsd.org/rrmsexpedition/home
https://sites.google.com/ohlsd.org/rrms-pathfinders/home
https://www.write-stuff.com/storefront/school/rapidrunms
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ze-Nt8ecGwFbJhC9ArvCT61tK3p10oxGKVh3YpDF2LM/edit?usp=sharing


  

 

 
2020 WASHINGTON D.C. TRIP 

The 2020 DC Trip is scheduled for May 11-15, 
2020.  This will be our 19th annual trip to our nation's 

capital.  Information has been passed out to the current 
7th grade students.  In order to take advantage of the 
early registration price, families need to make a $49 

registration payment (check or EZPay) and turn in the 
registration form to Mr. Sowders.  The deadline for 

early registration is May 17, 2019.   Please contact Mr. 
Sowders at sowders_s@ohlsd.org with any 

questions.  
 

CLICK HERE for more trip information 
 

Thursday, May 9th - RRMS Auditorium 
6:15 - 7:00 pm - 2020 DC Informational Meeting 

7:00 - 8:00 pm - 2019 Final Parent Meeting 

 

Lost and Found 
Our lost and found box in the office is full with jackets, 

sweatshirts, lunch bags, water bottles, pencil bags, books, 

folders, etc.  Please have your child check the box if they 

are missing anything.  If you put your child’s name on 

their possessions, we will be happy to reunite students 

with their lost items. We will be donating any remaining 

items at the end of the school year. 

 

 

Students interested in volunteering for Camp Rapid Run  can pick up a pamphlet in 
the main office. Camp Rapid Run is the orientation camp for the incoming 6th 
grade. You will be working with a small group of students, completing various 
icebreakers and activities with them, giving them a tour of the building and getting 
them excited about starting at Rapid Run! There will be a training session on 
August 5 from 9:30-11:30am and Camp will be on August 6 from 12:30-5:00pm. 
Please return your paper to the office by Monday, May 20th. 

 

The PTA would like ideas from faculty, staff and parents to determine items that the PTA could purchase after all 
obligations have been met for the 2018-2019 school year. 

Please find the Disbursement Form here: https://www.ohlsd.us/rapid-run-middle-school/pta-10/disbursements-17/ 
Completed Disbursement Forms can be turned into the office to be placed in the PTA mailbox. 

  Deadline:  May 31, 2019 

 

ANNUAL 6TH GRADE DISTRICT WIDE TRACK MEET 

Our 6th grade Fitness Education students will have a friendly competition against the FE students 

from Bridgetown and Delhi at the Oak Hills High School track and football field on Monday, May 

13th. The events will be run by the Fitness Education teachers and the Oak Hills track team.   This 

is a very memorable event for our students, and parents are welcome to come and watch. The 

students have been told exactly what to do that day, but here are a few reminders: Students should 

dress appropriately for the weather - hoping for a beautiful, warm, sunny day so this would include 

sunscreen rather than many layers of clothing if it is not :).  They will be given their track t-shirt 

the morning of the meet. The students need to pack a lunch and their drink, and we suggest bringing 

a water bottle that they can refill. They come to school at the regular time, and will be back at 

school again to catch their bus/ride home. If you have any questions, please contact  

Scott Zang or Jen Heidorn             zang_s@ohlsd.org               heidorn_j@ohlsd.org 

 

mailto:sowders_s@ohlsd.org
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B6PAwBrByjKvQ2lmVGhLaGF6NmNWekFmS0NDOW1FdGhZekF3/view?usp=sharing
https://www.ohlsd.us/rapid-run-middle-school/pta-10/disbursements-17/
mailto:zang_s@ohlsd.org
mailto:heidorn_j@ohlsd.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 
 

 
 

  

The Oak Hills Robotics team is pleased to offer 4 summer camps in the 

areas of Robotics, STEM, and 3D Printing this summer. This is a unique 

opportunity for students explore the fields of STEM and allow them to 

follow their interests throughout the camp. For more information and 

registration, please see the attached flyers and visit 

https://sites.google.com/view/scotbot4284/summer-camp. 

 

Summer is fast approaching and Highlander Sports Camps are your answer for fun and 
safe activities for your kids! Participants will receive coaching and instruction from OH 

coaches and players. 

Check out all the great youth camps we have to offer at 

 highlanderssportscamps.com 

You can register and pay right online or print a registration form and mail it in! 

3D Printing Gr. 3-6   3D Printing Gr. 7-12 

Robotics & STEM Gr. 3-6   Robotics & STEM Gr. 6-9 

 

 

Best Wishes and Safe Travels to our  

8th Graders leaving for the 18th Annual RRMS Washington 

DC Trip on Tuesday, May 13th - Have Fun!!! 
 

https://sites.google.com/view/scotbot4284/summer-camp
http://highlanderssportscamps.com/?fbclid=IwAR2FCSes2-7Bi8oAPbBXZA8CRl5kw0dNObQfLJjkcVMFfsKv5IJfCpVIXJw
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_sR7Ow1niWg2bIKlo8RtdbRyJY-yhiD8/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-9kr0Q9Eyvo454FVUsqCeJJFERpoTSE3/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1EkebirGGxqnIBlpS_7AhXwfUygSLkeTa/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gHMf9KqypVwbUz9l5IVbxnKleeScFZoP/view?usp=sharing


 

 

Highlander families, we need your feedback! The Oak Hills Local School District works hard to 
make sure parents, staff, students and community members are informed about events and kept 

current with school news. We appreciate your honest replies as we review our communication 
efforts to exceed your expectations. 

Do you have three minutes to complete this simple survey? Your responses help us improve. Thank 
you! 

The survey will remain open until May 22nd 

  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/OHLSDcommunications 

 

 

 

  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/OHLSDcommunications?fbclid=IwAR0j_KSo5yFy3Qv_Vt-koYZtV5RybXFQQ_malR09ma8b_ECn5KF4s7SPfio


 
 



 

Hello Oak Hills Families! 
 

Right at School is your before and after school enrichment program RIGHT in your school!  Each 
of our Early Adventures and Right Club programs are led by highly trained staff from our 
community!  We love being a part of the Oak Hills District and invite you to visit our programs and 
see what we are all about! 
 
Next week is our Ooey, Gooey, Awesome Ooze Spring Break Camp!  The full day camp runs 
Monday-Friday from 6:30am-6:00pm at Oakdale Elementary.  For more info click here: 
https://rightatschool-oakdale-elementary.jumbula.com/view#/before-after-school 
 
 
It's also time to think about SUMMER!  Our Summer Camp is hosted at Oak Hills High School and 
includes 10 weeks of fun, field trips and friends.  Early Bird Pricing is available until April 12th. For 
more info on camp click here: 
https://rightatschool-oak-hill-high-school.jumbula.com/#/summer-camp 
 
And, for the 36th year, Oak Hills is offering Safety Village for our friends entering Kindergarten 
through first grade.  This two week camp teaches safety through games, crafts, videos and special 
visitors.  We will learn about all kinds of way to stay safe...pedestrian, bus, outdoor play, animals 
and even germs!   We also take a field trip to the Green Township Fire Department. Safety Village 
is hosted at J.F. Dulles Elementary.  To register for a session please click here: 
https://rightatschool-safety-village.jumbula.com/#/summer-camp 
 
 
Aimee McBride 

Area Manager  
Right At School 
  

(cell) 740-853-3675 

(office) 855.AT.SCHOOL 

(fax)  740-853-3675 

 
  
 

  
The Student Enrichment Company  
www.rightatschool.com 
 
     
 
See Our Welcome Video Here! 

 

 

                   

https://rightatschool-oakdale-elementary.jumbula.com/view#/before-after-school
https://rightatschool-oak-hill-high-school.jumbula.com/#/summer-camp
https://rightatschool-safety-village.jumbula.com/#/summer-camp
http://www.rightatschool.com/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nWq-5-miJ7w


 
 

 

 



 



 


